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Coming up is the opportunity to access an additional 1% increase in your pay. 

The Productivity Training is an online course that you will need to complete to access the
extra 1% in your pay, you also need to be a financial member of the TWU to do the course
for FREE!

This training will also equip you with knowledge about your rights and obligations at BevChain.

WHAT DO I NEED TO DO TO BE ELIGIBLE?

1% PAY INCREASE
HAPPENING SOON!

If you're not a TWU member, you can still access the online training course
for free by joining today. Scan the QR code or click here to join now.

Take the following steps to qualify for the increase:

If you’re a financial TWU member you will get an email with free access to the
productivity training course when it launches on the 1st of April.

If you’re not a member you can access the free course by joining the TWU before
the 1st of April.

Complete the online productivity training to automatically qualify for the additional
1% increase in pay (to apply on or after the first pay increase due on 1 July 2025).

If you have any questions, please contact your local TWU delegate, union organiser or your
Union branch for more information.

REMEMBER, WE FOUGHT FOR THIS TRAINING!

PRODUCTIVITY TRAINING UPDATE #2

YOU MUST BE A TWU FINANCIAL MEMBER 
TO ACCESS THE TRAINING FOR FREE

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://twuaus.com/JoinNow

